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The 1st year students of the JMDSAE at EIGSI La Rochelle 

  

 

The week of May 20 to 24, the JMDSAE students who are currently in Bordeaux were able to 
attend a week of lectures at EIGSI La Rochelle (Ecole d'ingénieurs généralistes). La Rochelle is a 
French city located about 2 hours by car from Bordeaux, so the University of Bordeaux provided 
us with a nine-seater car to get there, plus a four-night stay in a youth hostel near the city's port. 

During the courses at EIGSI La Rochelle, we had the opportunity to know and get familiar with 
the Amesim program, as well as perform some experiments with real electric cars and learn 
about the management of their batteries. 

In addition, we were able to make a visit to the company Alstom, specialized in the design and 
production of trains and trams, where we had the opportunity to observe the assembly line. 

Of course, we had time to visit the fantastic city of La Rochelle, its old port and even the 
aquarium, and some French towns more in our return trip to Bordeaux. 

Finally, we would like to thank the University of Bordeaux and EIGSI La Rochelle for organizing 
this activity, and especially Mr. Harvard for his dedication and for making us feel at home since 
our arrival. 
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